
 

 
 

 

Community Relations Department 
214 North Center Street 

Goldsboro, NC 27530 
(919) 580-4360 

 
24th Annual Hal Plonk Disability Awareness Walk 
 
Dear Advocates and Supporters: 
 
The Mayor’s Committee for Persons with Disabilities, on behalf of the residents of the City of 
Goldsboro, serves to promote equal opportunity in all aspects of community life for persons living 
with disabilities.  The committee also sponsors activities that support those persons as well.  
 
This year, the Committee is excited to host the 24th Annual Hal Plonk Disability Awareness Walk, 
which is scheduled to be held on May 5, 2021 at 10:00 am.  This event celebrates those living with 
disabilities and normally engages approximately 400 attendees and volunteers.  
 
This year’s walk will not be held in person.  Instead, we still seek your participation by asking you to 
plan a small walk around your agency or neighborhood to keep the spirit of the event alive!  We are 
also asking that you record your participation and send it to us.  We will compile one video that will 
be aired on the City of Goldsboro’s Facebook page, at a later date.  If you plan to participate, please 
email your 5-minute video to FDWilliams@goldsboronc.gov by Friday, May 21st at 5:00 pm.  Lastly, 

please gather the consent of your participants’ parents/guardians before submitting your videos.   
 

This year’s theme: 

“IF EVERYONE IS MOVING FORWARD TOGETHER, THEN SUCCESS TAKES CARE OF 

ITSELF” 

 

The color for this year’s walk is YELLOW.  Please have participants wear a yellow shirt (or any other 

type of yellow apparel) during your walk. 

  
The Committee sincerely appreciates you and your continued support and advocacy.  If you have 
questions and/or require additional information pertaining to this matter, please contact the MCPD 
member that provided you with this invitation.   
 
Sincerely, 

Pastor Doug Seymour    

MCPD Chair        
  

Pier Protz 

MCPD Vice-Chair  

 

Felecia Williams, MS/QP 

City of Goldsboro/MCPD Liaison 

Mayor’s Committee for 
Persons with Disabilities 

 

mailto:FDWilliams@goldsboronc.gov


THE MAYOR'S COMMITTEE FOR PERSONS 
WITH DISABILITIES

24TH ANNUAL HAL PLONK 
DISABILITY AWARENESS WALK

SAVE THE DATE: WEDNESDAY, MAY 5 | 10 A.M.

This year's walk will not be held in person, 

but your team can create a video to join the

celebration virtually!

Please have participants wear a yellow shirt during your walk.

For more information, contact: 

Felecia Williams, City Liaison — 919-580-4360, fdwilliams@goldsboronc.gov

"IF EVERYONE IS MOVING FORWARD TOGETHER, 
THEN SUCCESS TAKES CARE OF ITSELF
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